Dear Family and Friends, 

Recently a challenging and exciting opportunity was presented to me and I’d like to share it with you. I feel called to go to Mexico from March 18th to March 29th, 2020 with Bethel Youth Missions and to share the love of God with kids, teenagers, and adults! I will be traveling with other students from my church and I ask that you would pray for me and my team as we pursue this adventure that God has called us to. 

This spring break, our missions team will be reaching out to the local people of Hermosillo, Miguel Aleman, and Punta Chueca in the state of Sonora in Mexico through service projects, sports ministry, drama and other mercy ministry. There are over 2.8 million people who reside in the state of Sonora, Mexico many of whom live in poverty and more still who have never heard the message of hope that Jesus is. 

Each team member is responsible for raising a portion of the trip’s cost. If you would like to partner with me as I prepare to go to Mexico, you can send a cheque to Bethel Community Church. Even a small donation can make a big difference.  All contributions are tax deductible. But most importantly, I ask that you would pray for me and my team before and during our trip! 

God Bless, 

___ Yes, I will support ____________financially in the amount of _______. 

___ Yes, I will commit to praying for the group each day during the trip. 

Name____________________________________________ 

Mailing Address __________________________________________ 

City ________________________ Province _______ Postal Code ____________

Phone____________________________________________ 

Please write cheques to “Bethel Community Church” and Memo “Youth Missions”
Please either give this back to me or send your response to:
Bethel Community Church

14204 25 Street

Edmonton, AB. T5Y1G5
